Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

July 9, 2025
DIVISION MEMZO DUM
SGOD-2025 — gD

To: Division Chiefs (CID & SGOD)
Public Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public School Heads
Public School Teachers
Human Resource Management Office
All Others Concerned

Subject: CELEBRATION OF NATIONAL DISABILITY RIGHTS WEEK (NDRW)

This is in reference to the letter from RANNIE D. GIMENO, Program
Manager, CSPMO PWD Program, Digos City re: National Disability Rights Week
(NDRW) Celebration.

In line with Proclamation No. 597 signed by President Ferdinand R. Marcos
Jr., the annual observance of the National Disability Rights Week (NDRW) will be
held from July 17-23, 2025. The theme of this year’s 47t NDRW Celebration is:
“Innovation for Inclusion: Building Inclusive Communities Together.”
Relevant details and information are provided in the enclosure.

In support of this advocacy, the SDO and all schools shall hang/display
streamers or tarpaulins in strategic locations within the school premises
during the NDRW celebration week. For uniformity, the official layout/design
can be downloaded via this link: https:/ /bit.ly/NDRW2025Collaterals.

Immediate dissemination and compliant with this Memorandum is
directed.

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
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July 8, 2025

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Digos City

Dear Ma’am Estacio;
Greetings!

President Ferdinand R. Marcos, Jr. has declared every July 17—23 of every year as
the National Disability Rights Week (NDRW) Celebration through
Proclamation No. 597. He repealed Proclamation No. 361, which had previously been
designated as “National Disability Prevention and Rehabilitation (NDPR) Week."
This is to ensure full and equal enjoyment of all human rights and freedoms,
emphasizing the Philippines’ dedication to the United Nations Convention on the
Rights of Persons with Disabilities (UNCRPD) goal of promoting, protecting, and
ensuring the rights and dignity of persons with disabilities.

The Proclamation No. 597 directed all government agencies and instrumentalities,
including government-owned or controlled corporations, state universities, and
colleges, to observe the celebration. All local government units, non-government
organizations, and private sectors are encouraged to observe the same. This year's
47 NDRW celebration theme is “Innovation for Inclusion: Building
Inclusive Communities Together”.

To create promotional impact and advocacy, we humbly request your office to hang a
tarpaulin within your premises and other strategic locations in your respective areas
of jurisdiction during NDRWeek (July 17-23, 2025) and for purpose of uniformity,
download the official design/layout of streamer/tarpaulin or just visit the National
Council on Disability Affairs (NCDA) website, or open this link below:

https://bit.ly/ NDRW2025Collaterals

Hope you have an affirmative response to our requests and for some questions and
clarifications; you can contact through my mobile number 09971950815 and my FB
account (messenger); Onemig Ran.

Thank you to your support for the Person with Disabilities (PWD’s) sector...

Very truly yo

D. GIMENO
Pro; Manager
CSPMO PWD Program

Digos City



